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WANT TO SEE!
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Insert a 

QR code

MEDAL OF HONOR 
PLAYGROUND EXPANSION
CALLING ALL KIDS! 
WHAT WOULD YOU LIKE TO SEE IN THE 2-5 PLAY EXPANSION?
PIZZA + GAMES PROVIDED

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 25 
4:00-6:15 PM kids design workshop, accompanied by adults
6:15-6:45 PM presentation, community welcome

Edgerley Boys and Girls Club
230 W. Sixth Street, South Boston

COMMUNITY 
MEETING

RSVP
LET US KNOW 
YOUR COMING!
https://forms.gle/XRuB3VKPSJ6rZeoX9

Please join us for the first in a series of community 
meetings. We look forward to sharing the project 
scope, including timeline and hearing what you 
have to say.

For more information, please email Allison 
Perlman at the Boston Parks and Recreation 
Department, allison.perlman@boston.gov

Please join us for the second in a series of 
community meetings. We look forward to sharing 
three design concepts and hearing what you have 
to say.

Martin J. Walsh, MayorMartin J. Walsh, Mayor

COMMUNITY 
MEETING


